
From I-95 From Inner Harbor

please note that the bridge on Fort Avenue above the CSX rail line just west 

of Lowman Street will be closed in order to replace the bridge. Traffic is being 

detoured to other nearby streets to ensure efficient and safe travel.

Please use these Alternate Routes to get to Fort McHenry:

Heading to Fort McHenry?

For addit ional informat ion 
Contact Glen Clark: glen_clark@nps.gov or visit 

www.orangeconeproject.com/fort-avenue-bridge-replacement-project/

Fort Avenue
Bridge Replacement 

August 01,
2011

Please, Plan aheadBridge will 

be closed 

On or About
20 11

FORT AVE.

BRIDGE CLOSING


